
 

 

 

Craig A. Holden  

Rates Analyst III, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-704-0308 

Craig.Holden@Libertyutilities.com 

 

November 15, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street., Suite 10 

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Re:  Docket No. DG 22-057; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty–

Keene Division 

Winter 2022-2023 Cost of Gas Compliance Tariff 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

On October 31, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,716 in Docket No. DG 22-057 approving 

rates for the winter 2022-2023 Cost of Gas.  Included with this letter are the following tariff 

pages reflecting the approved rates set forth in the above-referenced order. 

• Thirty-first Revised Page 1 

• Twenty-ninth Revised Page 3 

• Twenty-seventh Revised Page 4 

• Seventeenth Revised Page 88 

• Sixth Revised Page 97 

After reviewing the order and the tariff pages, a difference was discovered that required 

correction. 

• The proposed LDAC rates of $0.1110-residential and $0.0888-C&I included January 1, 2023, 

Energy Efficiency Charges of $0.0664-residential and $0.0442-C&I.  Per Order No. 26,306, the 

current rates of $0.0640-residential and $0.0426-C&I should have been used effective 

November 1, 2022.   The corrected LDAC rates in the compliance tariff pages are $0.1086-

residential and $0.0872-C&I. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Craig A. Holden 

Craig A. Holden 
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